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Office of educator effectiveness
MEMORANDUM
To:
_______________, Teacher

From:
_______________, Principal/Headmaster

Re:
Self-Assessment and Goals

Date:
October __, 2012

As you are aware, all educators in the Boston Public Schools were required to submit a self-assessment and proposed educator goals to their evaluators no later than October 1, 2012.  These self-assessments and proposed educator goals are part of the new evaluation instrument and process going into effect this school year.  To date, you have failed to submit these items to me.  As a result, I am hereby directing you to submit to me your self-assessment and proposed educator goals no later than Monday, October 8, 2012.  You are to submit these items to me via the Employee Development and Feedback System.

Failure to abide by this directive shall be considered insubordination and may result in discipline up to and including termination.  Furthermore, this failure will also be reflected in your evaluation under Standard IV:  Professional Culture.

Should you have any questions regarding this directive, you are to immediately contact me.

I, _________________, hereby acknowledge receipt of the above directive.

_____________________(Signature)



______________(Date)

_____________________(Witness)



______________(Date)

